Dear Patton Parents:

Next week is Teacher Appreciation Week.  We just wanted to let you know what the PTA has planned for our teachers and staff members at Patton.


TEACHER APPRECIATION WEEK
2015


MONDAY, MAY 4th	Muffin To Do But Appreciate You
Muffins will be delivered to the staff.  They will be in individual cellophane bags, a sticker attached with the above saying.

TUESDAY, MAY 5th	Recipe for Success
Teacher’s doors will be decorated.  Don’t forget to have your child turn in his/her recipe card to the Room Reps.

WEDNESDAY, MAY 6th  	Lucky to “BEE” your student!
			Each staff member will receive a bag with Burt’s Bees lip balm.  The above
			Saying will be attached.

THURSDAY, MAY 7th 	Thank You for Helping Us Grow!
Each staff member will receive a plant with a ruler and a tag with the above saying on it.

FRIDAY, MAY 8th  	Picnic Lunch
Staff members will be treated to a picnic lunch in the staff lunchroom. 


